
  
  

 
 
 
 
Mr Pat Doherty 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Eastern Regional Fisheries Board 
15a Main Street 
Blackrock 
County Dublin 
 

 

 
28th May 2007 W0205-01       

re: Notice in accordance with Article 34 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in 
respect of a Waste Licence Application by  Greyhound Recycling & Recovery Limited for a 
facility at Greyhound Recycling & Recovery Limited, Crag Avenue, Clondalkin Industrial 
Estate, Clondalkin, Co Dublin 
 
Dear Mr Doherty, 

In accordance with Article 34 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, the Agency 
hereby notifies you of its decision to grant a waste licence subject to conditions to Greyhound 
Recycling & Recovery Limited in respect of a facility at Greyhound Recycling & Recovery 
Limited, Crag Avenue, Clondalkin Industrial Estate, Clondalkin, Co Dublin. 

Please find accompanying a copy of the Agency’s decision. 

The Agency’s decision was made following consideration of an objection to the Agency’s 
proposed decision in the matter in accordance with the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005 
and related Regulations. The objection, technical committee report, final decision and 
associated documents are available for inspection or purchase at the Agency’s headquarters, on 
our website at www.epa.ie/Licensing and at the offices of South Dublin County Council in 
accordance with the Regulations.  

Please note that the waste licence register number assigned to this application is W0205-01. 
Please use the register number in any future communications in respect of this matter.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

_________________ 
Ann Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
 
Encl. 
 
 



  
  

 
 
 
 
Mr Tom Prendergast 
Principal Environmental Health Officer 
Health Service Executive 
Environmental Health Officers Department 
Block E Westland Park 
New Nangor Road 
Clondalkin 
Dublin 12 
 

 

 
28th May 2007 W0205-01       

re: Notice in accordance with Article 34 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in 
respect of a Waste Licence Application by  Greyhound Recycling & Recovery Limited for a 
facility at Greyhound Recycling & Recovery Limited, Crag Avenue, Clondalkin Industrial 
Estate, Clondalkin, Co Dublin 
 
Dear Mr Prendergast, 

In accordance with Article 34 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, the Agency 
hereby notifies you of its decision to grant a waste licence subject to conditions to Greyhound 
Recycling & Recovery Limited in respect of a facility at Greyhound Recycling & Recovery 
Limited, Crag Avenue, Clondalkin Industrial Estate, Clondalkin, Co Dublin. 

Please find accompanying a copy of the Agency’s decision. 

The Agency’s decision was made following consideration of an objection to the Agency’s 
proposed decision in the matter in accordance with the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 2005 
and related Regulations. The objection, technical committee report, final decision and 
associated documents are available for inspection or purchase at the Agency’s headquarters, on 
our website at www.epa.ie/Licensing and at the offices of South Dublin County Council in 
accordance with the Regulations.  

Please note that the waste licence register number assigned to this application is W0205-01. 
Please use the register number in any future communications in respect of this matter.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

_________________ 
Ann Kehoe 
Programme Officer 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
 
Encl. 
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